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Rommel Earns Perdue Leadership Award 

The Executive Advisory Council of Salisbury University’s Franklin P. Perdue School of 
Business recently recognized Dave Rommel for his contributions to the mid-Atlantic 
business community, presenting him with the award. 

Read More 



Fall Ratcliffe Shore Hatchery Winners 
Announced 

The fall 2018 Ratcliffe Shore Hatchery competition drew 13 entrants throughout the mid-
Atlantic and awarded $92,000 in prize money. 

Read More 

Sad News 

Carole Ratcliffe, of the Ratcliffe Foundation, passed away on November 10, 2018. She will 
be greatly missed. 

Read More 








